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ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

 
 

      

 

 

The Company informs the investment public that it expects to receive the consent of the audit 

firms BDO Certified Registered Auditors S.A. and HBP Certified Public Accountants, Ltd., as 

well as the companies CD MEDIA AE and USMAR Management Ltd in order to lawfully post on 

its website the valuation reports of the contributing shares. After receiving the appropriate 

approvals, CENTRIC will promptly post the aforementioned valuation reports on its company 

website. 

 


